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In-Principle Agreement for a New NTFRS Enterprise Agreement 

I am pleased to report that United Voice have provided in-principle agreement to my 

improved offer which provided 3% salary increases each year from November 2013 

and expiring in November 2017.   

Where to from here 

Delegates from my Office and United Voice will finalise drafting of the proposed new 
Agreement which will then be put to an employee ballot early next week.   

Further notices including the proposed new Agreement and explanatory material as 
well as details of a Fair Work Commission ballot process will be issued once drafting 
is completed with the union.   

More Information 

Regular Bulletins and Information Sheets on the bargaining process and proposals 
are posted on the OCPE website under the Enterprise Agreement Negotiations 
webpage.   

CRAIG ALLEN 
Commissioner for Public Employment 
2 December 2016 

http://enterpriseagreements.nt.gov.au/ntfrs/docs/NTFRS-EBA-Information-Sheet-7-Revised-Offer.pdf
http://www.enterpriseagreements.nt.gov.au/pw/

